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MEMBERSHIPS 
Parkland Bowbenders is pleased to announce that there will 
be no increase in membership fees for 2020.  The Alberta 
Bowhunters Association (ABA) will continue to provide 
insurance coverage for all members.  You can now renew 
your membership conveniently online. 

Our New Member Referral Program will also be continued 
for 2020.  If you are a Current Member who refers a New 
Member to our club, you will receive a Gift Card for $20.00 
compliments of Parkland Bowbenders!  
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Member Discounts 

Accurate Archery is again 
offering discounts to all 2020 
club members!  Show your 
current membership card to 
owner Lawrence Huot to 
receive a 15% discount off the 
purchase of new arrows and a 
5% discount off the purchase of 
a new bow.  Thank you 
Lawrence!   

Accurate Archery is located at: 
2, 4200-47 Str, Alberta Beach, 
Ph: 780-924-3250                          
____________________________ 

Wyld Archery is also offering 
discounts to club members.  
Show your current membership 
card to owner Justin Watson for 
10% off accessories and 5% off 
bows (excluding sale items).  
Thank you Justin!  Be sure to 
watch for the Grand Opening 
of Wyld Archery’s on site Cafe 
featuring Black Rifle Coffee and 
baking from Grandin Bakery, St. 
Albert, slated to open by Feb. 

Wyld Archery is located at: 
14805 Yellowhead Trail, Edm, 
(behind Canopy West),           
ph: 587-524-3838 
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Please join us on Wednesday January 8, 2020 @ 7 p.m. for 
our AGM meeting.  It will be held at the Royal Canadian 
Legion, 6 Tache Street, St. Albert.  All members are 
welcome as well as anyone interested in joining our 
awesome Executive as a Director! 
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Shoot Dates 2020 

Mark your calendars for: 

April 25, 2020 - Early Bird/Cabin 
Fever Shoot.   

June 27/28, 2020 - Annual 3D 
Shoot. 

Club 

If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the     
Outdoor Range, please email 
President Bob Smith at 
president@parklandbowbenders 
.ca or call him at 587-991-1268

JUNIOR DIRECTOR NEEDED! 
Parkland Bowbenders is sad to say farewell to Allen Chatten, 
one of our long standing Directors, as he is moving his family 
down south for work in the spring.  Allen has been part of 
this club for many many years, coaching Juniors from 
2005-2010 and from 2013 to present. Allen’s extensive 
knowledge of archery and his willingness to help others has 
benefited many. He was always willing to share his 
knowledge with the youths he coached and with many of our 
club members as well.  We are going to miss Allen a lot!  
Parkland Bowbenders invites anyone who may be interested 
in filling the position of Junior Director to contact President 
Bob Smith @ 587-991-1268.

BRAG BOARD 
Congratulations to everyone who had a successful hunting 
season in 2019!   

Don’t forget to submit those archery hunting photos to 
share with other members on our website Brag Board.  
Email photos to Janet Normand at: 
memberships@parklandbowbenders.ca   

Follow us on Instagram!   @parkland_bowbenders
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